
 Supporters and partners of the Biennale 

 

 

 

 

 

Two years ago, we inaugurated the first edition of our 
Biennale, and we would like to acknowledge and thank 
the public authorities and sponsors who supported and 
helped this Biennale 2023, Presence of Glass in 
Contemporary Art.  

We would also like to extend our warmest thanks to our 
private sponsors of 2023, whose logos are shown below. 
The volunteers, collectors and friends of art who helped 
us are also gratefully acknowledged, as are the 
members of the Selection Committee, for their time, 
commitment and professionalism. 

The “Tour de Table” for Biennale 2025 is underway, and 
we look forward to thanking all our supporters in the 
very near future. 

The team of Artfusion 

 


